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thatAnnual Report Of the Melville Church 

Toung People’s Society of Christian Endeavor.

In presenting this our third annual report, we have to look back 
over a year, during which we hope a good deal of quiet work has 
been done in our midst, “For Christ and the Church.”

Our roll shows at the close of this year, 33 active, and 11 asso­
ciate members.

The weekly prayer meetings have been well attended during the 
year. Two union prayer meetings have been held with the Cote St. 
Antoine Methodist C. E. Society, both of which we trust, were stimu­
lating and helpful to both societies.

The Charitable Committee has given assistance to several parties 
who were in need of help and sympathy, and has also provided cloth­
ing for a pupil in the Mackay Institute.

The Missionary Committee has carried on the regular weekly 
collections for Foreign Missions, and has also adopted a similar 
system for Home Missions, which in all amounted to $51.95.

During the year this committee has also collected numbers of 
Sunday School, Missionary, and Illustrated Papers and Magazines, 
and distributed them to different mission fields.

The work of the Flower Committee is noticeable to all, the pul­
pit has been supplied with flowers every Sabbath. Flowers have 
also been sent, not only to the sick among the members of the So­
ciety and Church, but also to the sick in the hospital.

The other committees have attended faithfully to their several 
duties as occasions demanded.

Our Society’s delegation to the New York convention was not­
ably large, no less than 15 members having attended that wonderful 
gathering last July, these members gave full reports of the work of 
that convention to the Society, on their return.

One of the most pleasant features we have to record, is the fact, 
that five of our young people have left the associate membership 
ranks, have joined the Church, and have thus come out on the 
Master’s side. •
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